The Streets, Lands & Bldg committee met at 2:30pm on March 11, 2022.

The meeting started at the pool and then moved to town hall. Present were Mayor Bailey,
Marcia Mazur, Susan Rahe, Jeff Bourdo and Matt Lenke. Topics discussed were as follows:

*. Cold Patch - Jeff and Matt will begin to fill the numerous holes in the streets.

*. Replacement signs - Jeff & Matt are still working on replacing street signs,

* Roof was fixed on the grey building at the park

* Splash pad - Viewed the sidewalk replacement and new fencing needed

* Jeff & Matt pricing new 1 ton trucks

* Walnut Street bathrooms - Columbia Gas (Miller pipeline) busted a pipe on Walnut Street that
effected the bathrooms. The Village did not set the timer or lock the bathrooms up after the
January downtown garage sales, which resulted in major cleanup.

* Walnut Street bathrooms to be opened now that weather is getting warmer. Confirmed since
our meeting that the lady who cleaned the bathrooms last year is willing to clean them again this
year. Number of times per week needs to be determined.

* Streets and parks to meet with the youth baseball and softball association on April 7th to
review responsibilities for maintaining the fields

* Pool guard room to be painted and spruced up. Members of the parks committee have
volunteered to assist Jeff & Matt.

*. Rahe to attend the next PIMA meeting to discuss options for the car show so businesses are
not effected.

* Meeting is scheduled for March 23rd at 10:00 am with Steve Oberhouse & Laurie Householder
to discuss Oberhouse Park

* Jeff & Matt will add stone to the Reiter’s property on Sherman Ave.

Next meeting is scheduled for April 13th @ 2:30.



